
Braecrest Drive and McDonald Avenue 
 

Brandon Transit will continue to provide public transit to this area via a Trans-
Cab system.  Riders who use the current stops along Braecrest Drive and McDonald 
Avenue are urged to contact Brandon Transit by phone at 204-729-2279 or by 
emailing transit@brandon.ca to learn more about the new method available for 
accessing transit services along those streets. 
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